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18th September 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following Government guidance, we are currently unable to have PE lessons indoors, so your child will only have an 
Outdoor PE session each week, until further notice.  On days when they have Outdoor PE, all children across the school 
should come to school wearing their PE kit.  There is no need to bring a change of clothes as the children should remain 
in their PE kit all day.  On the other four days when they are not timetabled to have PE, they will continue to wear full 
school uniform, as usual. 
 

Your child’s PE day 
 
Y1: Wednesdays 
Y2: Mondays 
Y3: 3R: Mondays   3FP: Tuesdays 
Y4: Tuesdays 
Y5: Fridays 
Y6: Thursdays 
 

Roxeth’s Outdoor PE Kit 
 

Blue/black jogging bottoms (blue/black shorts can be worn, but please be mindful of the weather, if your child 
will be in shorts all day) 
White T-shirt 
Trainers (can be left in school, if your child prefers, in case of further outdoor activities on other days) 

 
A reminder that Harrow operates a no jewellery policy.  If jewellery or a watch are worn on your child’s PE day, your 
child should be able to remove it by themselves and put it somewhere secure during their PE lesson.  If they are unable 
to remove the jewellery or watch by themselves, your child should not come into school wearing it on their PE day.  
Long hair must be tied back and clipped away from the eyes. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Deanus 
Headteacher 
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